

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

30 January 2023

**Dear Families** 

## Industrial Action - Wednesday 1 February 2023

As you are aware national industrial action has been planned by NEU for **Wednesday 1 February**. Whilst we work through the impact of this on our whole school community, we wanted to reassure you that in the event of a partial or full closure, all students in receipt of the pupil premium grant, those with EHCPs and those with social services involvement, would still have access to in-school provision.

Confirmation will be sent to all families on Monday regarding which year group(s) will be able to safely accommodate in school.

However, in order to aid our planning, could you please let us know whether or not you would like your child to access this in-school provision on Wednesday 1 February, should the rest of their year group be asked to remain at home.

Please reply by emailing me at the following address, <a href="mailto:pstreet@sackvilleschool.org.uk">pstreet@sackvilleschool.org.uk</a>.

Yours sincerely

Mr Paul Street **Deputy Head** 

















